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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Please do not change the leverage requirement in forex trading. There will be a major effect in the way we trade. I
believe that only a very small percentage of the traders do not know how to trade properly and that the majority of
us will be grossly effected negatively.

William Marshall
Delray Beach, Florida


